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December 9, 2022

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
Board of Education Meeting 12/12/22 @ 7:00 PM in Library
Winter Holiday Concert 12/13/22 @ 7:00 PM
PTA Holiday Shop 12/13/22 to 12/15/22
Early Dismissal 12/23/22 @ 12:40 PM
Winter Break 12/26/22 to 1/2/23 School Closed
School Resumes 1/3/23

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENT
REMINDER: The school day starts at 8:25 AM and students should be in their homeroom prior to 8:38
AM or they are marked tardy. Please make every effort to ensure children arrive to school on time so
instructional time is not impacted. Thank you!

A NOTE FROM THE NURSE



PRESCHOOL NEWS
The preschool children are bursting at the seams with excitement over the winter holidays! Stories,
songs and crafts about Christmas, Kwanza and Hanukkah are enriching the season and adding tot he
joy this time of year has to offer. A great lesson learned is that giving is very rewarding as they create
holiday cards, and gifts for their families. The children have just started their light study which they are
really enjoying, especially learning about holiday lights. The Preschool classes wish all of our friends
and families a happy and healthy holiday season!


Mrs. Pierson



KINDERGARTEN NEWS
The Kindergarten classes have been having so much fun getting into the holiday spirit! We have been
making gifts for our families and learning about the different ways people celebrate the holidays. In
our Writing Workshop Program, we have been creating pattern books. We are using our sight words
and phonetic skills to write each page. In Reading Workshop, we are learning that we are all
"Superhero Readers". We are u sing our superhero powers to help with the reading process. We have
almost finished learning all the letters and letter sounds in the alphabet. In math we were introduced
to addition. We are excited about all the things we have been learning and can't wait to see what 2023
brings! We wish everyone a happy, healthy holiday season.


Mrs. Bessemer

FIRST GRADE NEWS
Candy Cane and Candy Cane visited us from the North Pole. They delivered our letters to Santa's
workshop and can't wait to report back to him on how well we have all been doing in first grade. The
children are hoping to discover they are all on the nice list this year.


Miss Johnson
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS
International Lu Tournament:


Students in grades 2, 4, and 6 competed this week in an International Lu Tournament. There were
many schools from different countries around the world including the Netherlands, Belgium, Morocco,
Canada, and the United States. Students did Basketball and tried to score the most points that they
could in 5 minutes. We will be finding out the results of the tournament on December 12.
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YEARBOOK NEWS: ATTENTION 6TH GRADE PARENTS
6TH grade parents it is that time of the year for you to submit your child's baby picture for the
yearbook. You may email the baby photo to meghan.early@stillwaterschool.net or you may send in a
copy and we will scan the photo and it back to you! We would like to have them all by the end of
January.


Thank you,


Mrs. Earley & Mrs. Riva
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